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A CHRISTMAS LUNCH EMBRACING
SUSTAINABILITY AND INNOVATION

In the heart of the holiday season, the atmosphere of our Christmas lunch was warm and festive.

It was a special event, enhanced by moments of sharing and innovative projects that made the
occasion unforgettable.

During the year 2023, a group of 12 colleagues presented an innovative project called
‘Sustainability applied to Human Resources’, with the main aim to integrate sustainable
practices into the company’s life, focusing on the well-being of people. The project generated
strong enthusiasm among all the workers.

During the presentation, the representatives of the group explained the details and objectives of the
project, emphasizing the importance of promoting a sustainable lifestyle both within and outside
the workplace. The proposal underlines the practical application of sustainability to human
resources, focusing both on individual well-being and collective responsability.

In line with the ecological spirit of the project, each employee received a personalized water bottle
signed by 24bottles. These eco-friendly bottles not only symbolize our commitment to sustainability
but also provide a practical and stylish way to reduce the use of plastic in the workplace.



The personalized water bottles with their unique design and company's logo made the gift even more
special, demonstrating unity and dedication to a sustainable lifestyle. The initiative shows that even
small daily actions, such as using reusable bottles, can significantly contribute to protect our planet.

The company’s Christmas lunch concluded with a feeling of gratitude and the enthusiasm to embrace
the new year with a renewed engagement to sustainability and innovation. It was a promising start
that sets the course for an even more responsible corporate future that is mindful of the welfare of
individuals and our earth.



